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Salem Dogs is a local rescue/rehab/adoption organization in Salem.  We encourage 

support of this measure as it will help discourage backyard breeders from producing 

litter after litter of puppies.  We care not only for the miserable life of the parent dogs 

but also for the diminishing prospect of a suitable home for the pups.  One has only 

to look at the pet overpopulation problem in our community to realize there are not 

enough homes for the dogs/cats that are already born. 


